
Choirs 

SHGC has a long tradition of choral singing, which continues to grow and develop 
to fit the needs of the students. 

In 2019 we have two choral groups available to students, in which they will also 
learn valuable vocal techniques and skills. No audition necessary for these 
choirs! 

THE TREBLES is our junior choir, open to all Year 7 and 8 students who want to 
sing. The group is currently directed by Philippa Drinkwater, an ex-pupil of the 
school, who has recently returned to New Plymouth from London. She is a Vocal 
Tutor so our students are indeed privileged to have someone with such skills 
working with them each week as they prepare to perform in a variety of 
settings. 

Our SENIOR CHOIR is a group of students from Year 9 – 13, who enjoy singing. 
We work towards singing in 3 and 4-part harmony, and prepare music from a 
range of popular genres. In 2019 Philippa Drinkwater will also be taking this 
choir, as they work towards a variety of competitions and performances. 

 

 


